May 9, 1966

Donnelly Drilling Company
P. O. Box 433
Artesia, New Mexico

Re Shut-in well

-

Gentlemen:

We note from recent production reports that the subject
well has not been producing. Therefore, unless notified
stherwise by Form C~127, the well involved will receive no
allowable beginning June, 1966.

Aid (Y.SR)
wentz Aid #1-0, 24-17-28

Very truly yours,

0il Conservation Commission

R. L. Stamets
Geologist
RLS/jw



{




